DELHI PUB
SONEPAT

Circular No. DPSS/BDR /2022-23/02

Dear Parent

Greetings!

Delhi Public School Sonepat has always envisaged a healthy relationship with its
students and parents. Keeping this in mind we ought to have a two-way
communication and consistency that shall lead to better understanding and mutual
valuing.

We have always wished that our children prosper and adjust in their ‘home away
from home’ at the earliest. Hence, no outings and phone calls (whether on landline
or mobiles) will be allowed till 2 August 2022. However, you may contact the
respective warden or the class teacher to know about his/ her well being and
academics respectively.

In anticipation of kind cooperation.

Regards

H.M. Boarding House

Delhi Public School, Sonepat
E.Mail. : hmboarding @dps.in
Mobile : +91- 9671784777

Delhi Public School, Bahalgarh - Meerut Road, Khewra
Sonepat- 131001 (NCR Delhi)
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